
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
JOINT COMMITTEE FOR THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT 

 

DATE: 23 September 2024 

 

RE: Joint Statement re: RTPP 

 

In March 2024 the Joint Committee issued a statement that deadlines for RTPP would be extended 

by two weeks after the date the new collective agreement was signed. At that time, we did not 

anticipate that there would be such a delay in signing. The Joint Committee is working to reach 

agreement on how to move forward in terms of both RTPP timelines and processes without the new 

collective agreement being signed. Joint Committee will be meeting on this issue early the week of 

23 September. As such, Joint Committee is advising that there is a temporary pause on RTPP work 

and assessment. For those members who have submitted an application already, you will have an 

opportunity to update or resubmit your files should you wish to. For those who had not signalled their 

intent to apply for RTPP, there will be an opportunity to do so. This is a very challenging experience, 

especially for those who will be undergoing RTPP review this year. We will provide an update after the 

Joint Committee meeting. 
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